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Comments: New fees

 

To Whom It May Concern,

 

 

I strongly oppose the proposed new backpacking and day use fees in the Mount Jefferson, Three Sisters, and

Mount Washington Wilderness Areas as part of the limited entry system.  I do not see a need to add yet another

layer of fees for public access to public land.  I understand and support limiting access through a registration

process without an associated fee for Oregon residents.  You can control access and accomplish all of the stated

goals of preservation without charging a fee.  I love Oregon and I chose to live here despite the extremely high

taxes and fees already in place.  I strongly oppose creating a new fee for Oregonian's to use land that we already

own.

 

 

Thank you,

 

 

Tom Kern

 

 

 


